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Request: 
 

Please advise the current number of staff you have employed on "zero hours 

contract". 

Please define according to the official definition: "They are on call to work when you 

need them. You do not have to give them work. They do not have to do work when 

asked." 

The Council do not employ staff on zero hours contracts, however the Council do use 

casual contracts where no work is guaranteed and the employee/worker has the right 

to turn down work 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


